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ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT O
Hazardous & Radiouctive Materials Bureay \?‘ o
2044 Galisteo o
P.O. Box 96110
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87602
(505) 827.15657 '
GARY E. JOHNSON Fax (505) 837-1644 MARK B. WRIDLER
GQVERNOR SRONRTARY
EDGAR T. THORNTON, @I
July 7, 1997 DEPUTY ALCARTARY
CERTIFIED MAIL
| RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
- Mr. Dale Gandy, President
. Gandy Marley Inc.
. Triassic Park Digposal Facility
1109 E. Broadws

- Tatum, New Mexico 88267
RE; Request for Document Comparison Meeting
- Dear Mr. Gandy:

The Hazardous and Radioastive Materials Bureau (HRMB) of the New Mexico Environment

'Department (NMED) bas vompleted z review of your company’s June 3, 1997 response to
comments sent 10 your office o2 March 21, 1997. The approach in this response appears to be
acceptable, however, there are still gaps in informatiop presented that raise regulatory concern and
prevent approval of the June 3, 1997 response. Based on HRMB's Administrative Record as
compared to citations by l{ow' consultants as to what your company states has been submitted
HRMB believes that HRMB staff and your consultants are using two similar but different
documents to work from. HRMB asks that you agd your staff make arrangements for a meeting
W THIRS. 7706/97 #7130 Fr77 ~ with HRMB to do a page by page comparison of each

- of our documents to assure that the administrative record and your working files are the same.
Once we, HRMB and you, are certain that the same document i¢ bein £ used to generafe requests
for information and respond to thet information; we will be able to procsed with the application
review more rapidly.

Itis NMED’s understanding that following the receipt of this Jetrer TerraMatrix will begin detailed
design of the facility, NM%.D, emphasizes the design calculations 2nd each engineering drawing
must be signed and sealed by a professional engineer registered in New Mexico. The example
drawing in the June 5, 1997 meeting did not meet these requirements and calcufation examples
were 0ot presented. The level of detail shown on the example drawings is what is expected b
NMED for the Triassic Park Facility and must be received prior to issuance of a Revised Draft
Pennit.

Should you or your staff have any questions concomning this correspondence please contact me at
e above address or by telephone at (5035) 827-1557.

Sincere] - o7

. Benita J. Garcia, Chief m,7 W.»,ﬁ,,,m_,
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau d :
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¢¢:  Benito J. Garcia, HRMB
Robert 8. (Stu) Dinwiddie, HRMB
Susan McMichael, NMED, OGC

Alan Krause

TorraMarrix Inc.

163 South Union Blvd. Suite 400
Lakewood, Colorado 80228

Ken Schuitz

Pregiden!

The Advantage

1355 Wagon Train SE.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87123




